DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
205TH MILITARY INTELLIGENCE BATTALION
500™ MILITARY INTELLIGENCE BRIGADE
BUILDING 520 PIERCE STREET
FORT SHAFTER, HAWAIl 96858

TIAPD-MO-HHD 15 November 2013

MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD

SUBJECT: Letter of Recommendation for Ruth Waldstein

1. To whom it may concern, I feel very privileged to write this Letter of Recommendation on
behalf of Ruth Waldstein. On 5 November 2013, Ms. Waldstein instructed HHD, 205" MI BN
during a Zumba class at Fort Shafter gym.

2. She was motivated, engaging, and very professional. These attributes ensured an intense,
challenging, but more importantly, successful training event. Going beyond that, she analyzed
the special characteristics of our unit personnel and designed the class perfectly suited for our
group. This is not something we expect from the ordinary instructors. We were absolutely
impressed with every moment of her instruction and she fulfilled our expectations to get a good
training as well as fun. I would have Ms. Waldstein come back any time to give another block of
instruction to my organization as it will truly boost the morale of Soldiers and enhance the

overall fithess of our unit.
% YOON

CPT, MI
Commanding



